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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Year 3 School Trip to Butser Ancient Farm 
 
We now have a confirmed date for the children to visit Butser Ancient Farm, near Waterlooville. 
They will be able to take part in activities similar to that of the people alive in the Stone Age and the 
Romans. Due to accessibility of coaches, the date for this trip will be Thursday 22nd February. 
 
Details: Butser Ancient Farm 
Date & Time: Thursday 22nd February, 9am-3pm. We hope to leave as near to 9am as possible and 
return before school finishes at 3.05pm. 
Clothing: Practical non-uniform. Most activities will be outside so warm clothing and either walking 
boots or wellies will be needed if wet (if it is likely to be wet and muddy, please send a spare pair of 
shoes in a carrier bag, just in case, so that we can keep the coaches clean on the way back). If the 
forecast says it will be warm and dry, a sun hat, plenty of sun-cream and sensible footwear will be 
required. 
Items to bring: A packed lunch, plenty of water, a maximum of £3.00 to spend in the gift shop. 
 
Voluntary contribution: 
A subsidised voluntary contribution of £25.00 is required for this trip to go ahead. Please make your 
payment via our on-line payments system, ParentMail and also tick the Parental Consent box giving 
your permission. Please note that without sufficient voluntary contributions the visit will have to be 
cancelled. 
 
If you are able to help with the trip please let your child’s class teacher know. We appreciate all 
offers of help but please note that you will not be placed in a group with your own child, however 
we generally all meet up at certain points during the day. Please make sure that the school has your 
up to date emergency contact numbers. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss E Joice   Miss J Norcross 


